From: Wendy Holzman

To: Sen Dembrow; SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4031
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 9:02:43 AM

Dear Senator Dembrow,

It appears that HB 4031 will be under debate today in the Senate Committee for Environment and Resources. This
bill has grown with several recent provisions added. | urge that you slow down and wait until it can be further
reviewed during the long session next year. It could have some important ramifications that need further research to
fully understand their impact. Better to have more information than to rush this through this year.

Thank you for your service.
Wendy and Alan Holzman

2659 NW Brickyard St
Bend, OR 97703
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